Ndola Chamber Seals Strategic Trade Pact with U.S.-
Africa Trade Commission, Opening New Chapter in
Regional Economic Diplomacy

In a significant move to broaden
international economic engagement
and unlock new avenues for trade and
investment, the Ndola & District
Chamber of Commerce and Industry
has signed a Memorandum of
Understanding (MOU) with the U.S.-
Africa Trade Commission. This
milestone partnership signals a new
chapter in regional economic diplomacy,
positioning Ndola as a gateway for
enhanced commercial collaboration
between African enterprises and the
United States.

The U.S.-Africa Trade Commission is
recognized for its pivotal role in
fostering cross-continental business
networks. By organizing trade summits,
expos, and delegations, the
Commission facilitates meaningful
dialogue and exploration of emerging
market opportunities. Through this
collaboration, the Ndola Chamber aims
to leverage this global platform to
connect its business community with
American investors, entrepreneurs, and
development-focused partners.

The MOU outlines a framework
grounded in shared economic goals
—promoting trade, tourism, and
investment while encouraging
corporate governance and
responsible business practices. At
its core, the partnership supports
advocacy for good corporate
governance, fosters public-private
partnerships in project development,
and creates a business resource
base to identify and pursue
investment opportunities within
Africa. Furthermore, it enables
Zambian businesses to participate
in high-level international trade
exhibitions and collaborative forums
hosted alongside global partners.
By aligning with the U.S.-Africa
Trade Commission, the Chamber
also ensures its members gain
access to a strategic network of
business delegations, enabling
them to share experiences, build
partnerships, and explore new
markets with confidence.




